
 

 

Dear world of wonders Day Care, 

 

We at ALFKA (American Lead-Free Kids Association) are working to make sure all kids are safe and are 

protected against lead dust. Currently, daycares are required to test water and paint for lead, but much 

of lead that comes in through foot traffic into kids occupied facilities goes untested and ignored. 

We would like to offer you free lead dust cleaning products to assist in using the right products to clean 

lead dust and not just spread it around when cleaning just with water or vacuum. 

We are a nonprofit, 501(c)(3) organization that is here to help assist in any way we can to help educate 

and provide help to keep our kids safe. 

Many daycares claim that none of their kids got lead poisoning, but lead poisoning effects show 

themselves years later in learning disabilities. 

 

Sincerely, 

ALFKA  


